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October 28, 2018 

Name 

Address 

Dear Mrs. Kruger, 

Thank you for your recent contribution to the Kappa Alpha Theta Archives.  
We received the following item(s):   

Ring of Judith McCormick Watson, Alpha/DePauw, ca 1932 
Alpha/DePauw Composites, 1961 

I notified our Fraternity Archivist, Lisa McLaughlin, regarding the items you sent.  I 
will see that these items are properly placed in our Archives collection. Our 
collections are continuing to grow due to the thoughtfulness and generosity of people 
like you.   If you have any questions concerning the archives, please feel free to 
contact me at (317) 876-1870 ext. 144. 

Again, thank you for your thoughtful donation to our memorabilia. 
Sincerely, 

                                                                                     
Noraleen A. Young CA 
Staff Archivist 
Kappa Alpha Theta Fraternity 
NYoung@KappaAlphaTheta.org 

cc:  Lisa McLaughlin, Fraternity Archivist 
Accession #2018-34 
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